

June 13, 2010

Mayor Chuck Reed and City Council City of San Jose 200 E. Santa Clara Street San Jose, California, 95113

Dear Mayor Reed and Council members,

As you address the city's budget issues this week please consider the Campus Community Association, CCA, supports maintaining city services as much as possible. In particular the CCA supports the preservation of community centers in at-risk neighborhoods, the preservation of library hours and staffing throughout the city's neighborhoods, and community pools. We are in support of Council member Sam Liccardo's proposals to maintain as many high impact city services as possible. These high impact services such as community centers, libraries, and community pools pay off in the long run by spending very little money now to prevent spending much more money later on social problems. These services engage our children and develop healthy adults, families, and communities.

Sincerely,

Dennis Cunningham

President, Campus Community Association

P.O. Box 90038 • San Jose, CA 95109